Boutchia, Paul

To: Nathan Rosencranz; Andy Platt
Cc: Emad Elsakka; Randy Miron; Matthew Styckiewicz
Subject: RE: RE: Bridge Design - BETA peer review comments

From: Nathan Rosencranz <nrosencranz@nitscheng.com>

Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 3:31 PM

To: Andy Platt <aplatt@bohlereng.com>; Boutchia, Paul <Paul.Boutchia@am.jll.com>

Cc: Emad Elsakka <eelsakka@nitscheng.com>; Randy Miron <rmiron@bohlereng.com>; Matthew Styckiewicz
<mstyckiewicz@nitscheng.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Bridge Design - BETA peer review comments

Andy,

Based on the elevations that we have calculated currently; all our bridge structure and any proposed bridge mounted
utilities will be above 94.8 and therefore will not impact the floodplain.

Nathan Rosencranz, PE, SE | Structural Project Manager/Team Leader

Nitsch Engineering |
Main: 617-338-0063 | Direct: 857-206-8672 | nrosencranz@nitscheng.com
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